
Dear [Policyholder's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an adjustment to your 

collateral protection insurance (CPI) premium. 

After a recent review of your account, we have updated the premium amount to reflect the 

current value of the collateral covered under your policy and ensure compliance with our 

underwriting guidelines. 

Your adjusted premium will be as follows: 

• Previous Premium: $[Previous Amount] 

• New Premium: $[New Amount] 

This adjustment will take effect on [Effective Date]. Please ensure that your payment reflects this 

new premium by that date to maintain continuous coverage. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss your policy further, please feel free to contact our 

customer service department at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for your continued trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Address] 

[Your Company Phone Number] 

[Your Company Email] 


